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Pediatric Infectious Diseases is Recruiting  

Healthy Children for Research! 

 
What’s the research for?  We are collecting blood from healthy 

children (0-2) years of age for basic science studies.  Scientists 

working in the Emory Children’s Center will use it to study how the 

immune system works, how infections develop, and how vaccines 

and medicines can prevent and treat illnesses.   

What’s involved in this study? 

 This is a blood draw study only: 

o Amount of blood to be drawn will be based on child’s 

weight 

 15 minutes visits at the Emory Children’s Center  

 Single or multiple blood draw opportunities depending on blood 

draw safety parameters  

Will I be compensated? Participants will receive $50 per visit 

I’m in!  What should I do now? Please email 

ecc.vaccine@emory.edu or call 404-727-4044.  Thanks for your 

interest! 
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